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Dear sir or Madame,

Given the strong linkages between Crosshaven, Fountainstown, Myrtleville and Carrigaline in Co. Cork |
believe that there should never have been a transfer to the Bandon - Kinsale local electoral area in 2014.

| am a resident of Myrtleville and all residents in the area strongly believe that the above mentioned
areas should all be i the same electoral area as they were previously to 2014,

A practical example concerned basic road maintenance. When the transfer to Bandon - Kinsale occurred
we had no attention to local roads from Bandon or Kinsale. Because we are on the outskirts of the
boundary it meant we had virtually no road maintenance until the service was transferred back to
Carrigaline road maintenance hub. This does not make sense.

I understand that a boundary review will take place and | wish for my submission to be considered. We
hope sense will prevail and we get a transfer back to the original boundary.

Thanks,
Eamonn



